Margo Rolf

Please do not permit the construction of the Kalama Methanol plant. The use of vast quantities of
fracked gas will present major danger to our environment and will contribute to disastrous change
to our global climate. It will require more gas than that used by all the power plants in Washington
and "under every set of assumptions, the project would be one of the top polluters in our state...
"with the equivalent of 4.6 million tons of CO2 pollution each year." (Sightline) That does not
include the damaging methane consequences. Such facilities are built for 40 years. We only have
until 2030 to make a difference in the right direction. Please do not accept the speculated benefits
presented by Northwest Innovation Works, LLC when we are certain of the damaging
consequences. Margo Rolf



